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City of Pueblo Police Department

August 3, 2022

On Wednesday, August 3, 2022, at approximately 1:30 a.m., Pueblo Police contacted 31-year-old, 

Andre Trujillo in the 4800 block of N. Elizabeth St. asleep in the front seat of a truck.

The truck was a stolen white 2019 Ram 1500. The vehicle was stolen out of Colorado Springs. 

Police found a stolen handgun, over 19 grams of suspected Fentanyl and approximately $4,700 in 

cash. Trujillo is a convicted felon with a previous conviction for felony menacing.

Trujillo was charged with 1st Degree Aggravated Motor Vehicle Theft, Possession of a Weapon by 

Previous Offender (POWPO), Special Offender, Distribution of a Controlled Substance, and Theft.

The information contained in this press release is based on preliminary information available at the time of its 




